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North Sound BH-ASO  
2021 E. College Way, Suite 101, Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 

Phone: (360) 416-7013 Fax: (360) 899-4754 
www.nsbhaso.org   

 

North Sound BH-ASO Memorandum 2022-07 

 

DATE:  12/23/2022 

TO:  Compass Health, Snohomish County, Volunteers of America 

FROM:  Michael McAuley, Clinical Director 

RE:  HCA Required Mobile Crisis Response Training – January 2023 

 
On 12/19/2022, HCA announced upcoming training requirements for all mobile 
crisis response staff in January 2023.  Please see HCA correspondence and 
training flyers for: 
 

• Mobile Crisis Response (Adult Training) – Strategies for Effective Mobile 
Crisis Response.  

• Mobile Crisis Response (Youth and Family Training) – Developmentally 
Appropriate Strategies for Mobile Response and Stabilization 

 
These trainings are required for all North Sound BH-ASO contracted crisis 
agency staff.  This will support our State in meeting requirements for an 
enhanced federal Medicaid match percentage for crisis funding in 2023. 
 
Michael McAuley 
Clinical Director      
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